
PUBLIC NOTICE UNDER SECTION 121(2) OF THE CHARITIES ACT 2011 

The Sheffield City Council acting as Trustee of Weston Park (registered charity number 1112685) give 
notice that the Charity proposes to dispose by way of lease the property known as: 

Land at Weston Park, Sheffield 

The property to be leased is held on designated charitable trust. 

The lease will facilitate the continuation of the Parks Tennis Programme and will contribute to the 
wellbeing of the local community and Park users. 

Any member of the public wishing to make representations on the proposed disposal is invited do so 
by noon on 28 April 2024.  Representations must be made to Angela Glentworth by post or by e-mail 
to: 

By post: Regeneration and Property Services, Sheffield City Council, Howden House, Union Street, 
Sheffield, S1 2HH 

By email: PropertyServices@sheffield.gov.uk 

For the Trustees 

Sheffield City Council Legal Services 

28 March 2024 
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